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Dear Don: 

13 December 1971 

This will confirm the arrival of the 8 by 10 prints of the 
Folsom points. The photos are precisely what I wished and 
I thank you and the Museum staff for your cooperation in 
this matter. 

The book -- tentatively titled Predicting~ Past -- is now 
completed and currently being xeroxed for submission to Holt, 
Rinehart and Winston. I will send you a copy of Chapter 6, in 
which I have discussed your work. I should very much appreciate 
your reading the relevant section over; if there are any errors 
in either fact or intent, I will be only too happy to correct 
these before the book is actually set in type. 

Thank you again for your help; it has indeed been a pleasure 
dealing with you. Best wishes to you and yours for the Holidays. 

DHT/wo 

Sincerely , 

[)tWt-
David H. Thomas 
Assistant Professor 
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